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ACREL Names Lubinski to Its 2018 
New Fellow Class
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce the election of Joey Lubinski into the 
American College of Real Estate Lawyers (ACREL).

Lubinski practices in the Denver office of Husch Blackwell where he 
concentrates on real estate finance and transactional real estate matters.

ACREL is considered the preeminent honorary organization for practicing real 
estate attorneys in the United States. Admission to the organization is by 
invitation only and involves a rigorous screening process that evaluates a 
candidate’s legal ability, experience and high standards of professional and 
ethical conduct in the practice of real estate law. Lubinski is the only member 
of the 2018 class from the State of Colorado.  
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